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MPI Annual Holiday Party 

 

Join the Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International (AZMPI) on December 

8th at Wild Horse Pass Hotel & Casino to reflect on the year. The evening begins with 

registration at 5:30 pm. Dinner will be served at 7:00 pm. As part of the community outreach 

project guests will have the opportunity to be a secret Santa during our stocking stuffing activity 

that benefits the boys and girls of the Singleton Mom's organization. The evening also includes 

dancing to your favorite holiday tunes! Register for the event at www.AZMPI.org.  The cost is 

$50 early registration before November 23, 2011 or $55 after that and $60 at the door.   

 

“We strive to promote excellence within the meeting industry through education, certification, 

advocacy and business-to-business networking opportunities for our members,” said AZMPI 

President Rochell Planty, CMP, CTA.  “This event will be a great time to reflect with friends and 

to give back to our Charity Singleton Mom’s Organization and the boys and girls of Singleton 

Moms. 

 

The 400-member Arizona Sunbelt Chapter of Meeting Professionals International was 

established in 1979.  Meeting Professionals International is the meeting and event industry's 

largest association for the $102.3 billion meetings and events industry.  AZMPI offers monthly 

events providing education, and networking opportunities.  MPI membership is comprised of 

more than 24,000 members belonging to 80 chapters and clubs worldwide.  To learn more about 

AZMPI visit www.AZMPI.org or call 602-277-1494.    

 

### 


